
The program which
provides free summer

meals
to kids and teens (ages 1 –

18) may be available in your
area at select locations.

 The meals help ensure
children continue to

receive nutritious meals
when school is out for

the summer.

 There are many open
summer meal sites

throughout the state of
Nebraska. Call 2-1-1 or text

FOOD to 877-877. 

Get updates via Twitter at
#NESummerMeals 

and 
the Nebraska Department of

Education-Nutrition
Services’ Facebook page.

Visit
http://www.fns.usda.gov/summerfoodrocks 

or 
http://www.education.ne.gov/NS/SFSP/index.html

Nebraska’s Summer Food Service Program


